
Announcements

September 27, 2020













The Bean Bag Food Program strives to fill the gap of hunger that children face when they are not in 

school.  The program is looking for volunteers to deliver necessary items to families in need. 

Deliveries begin October 1st.   Contact Janice Allem with questions.



Call 215-723-5896 or email gcs@gcs-online.org 

to learn more and arrange a tour.

NOW ENROLLING





SPIRITWEAR

GCS’s online store is now open.  

These items make great gifts for 

family and friends and

help promote

GCS to the public!  

www.cafepress.com/Grace Christian School



Meeting fourth Monday of the month at 10:30 a.m. in the Coffee House







Check out our new online giving platform!
See www.pennvalleychurch.org or

https://pennvalleychurch.churchcenter.com/giving

Questions?  Contact the church office 
at 215-723-5890.

Want to try to give by text?
To start text 84321





Online Church Directory

Would you like to…

…have your family added to the directory?

…change your address or phone number?

…have an updated family picture taken?

Contact the church office or e-mail us at 

directory@pennvalleychurch.org

Get the Instant Church Directory smartphone app or download the PDF from the website.



Pray for those who serve us around the world.


